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Kindness                Fairness                         Growth 

Principal’s Report 

 

School Contact Phone Numbers:  Landline—5774 7341 Mobile—0459 068 269 

Please add these phone numbers to your contacts so that you can get in touch with staff easily when need-

ed. This is especially important if you need to notify us about early or late pick ups, bus travel etc. When I 

am away at meetings, I cannot always forward your messages from my mobile back to school in a timely 

manner. The school mobile will be coming with us on excursions and camps, so it is a good one to have 

saved. 

 

Bike Education From Week 2 of Term 4 2023 

Please note that our Bike Education Program will run again for PE from next week. Please bring your child/

children’s bikes and helmets to school from Monday 9th October. Bikes will be securely locked in the sports 

shed while not in use. If you prefer, you can bring the bikes in to school on Wednesdays and Fridays, rather 

than leaving them at school. If your child does not have a bike or helmet, please let us know asap so we 

can arrange to borrow them. Also let us know if you need help with transporting them to school.  

 

Inner and Outer Shepparton Principal’s Network Conference in Marysville 

Our students and staff will be travelling to Marysville next Thursday 12th October to open the Principal’s 

Meeting by presenting an acknowledgment of country and sing two songs in Taungurung language. This is 

an great opportunity to showcase our wonderful school and it is very important that all students attend. 

Please make sure they are in correct school uniform next Thursday and we need everyone at school by 

8:30am.  Please give permission via uEducateUs. 

 

Smile Squad Thursday 2nd November 

A link was sent out via uEducateUs this week to inform parents that free dental checkups are being provid-

ed here at school by the Smile Squad on Thursday 2nd November. If you would like to register your child or 

find out more information, please go to: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  

 

School Camp—Years 1 to 6 

We have a camp to Fifteen Mile Creek Outdoor School (Greta South) coming up from 20th - 23rd Novem-

ber. The camp is for 4 days/3 nights so I would appreciate it if you could discuss with your child/children 

(especially those in Grade 1/2) whether they would like to go and whether you believe they would have the 

stamina for staying away from home that long. Our Foundation students, and any others who would prefer 

to stay close to home, will have fun activity days and excursions over the 4 days to keep them busy and so 

they don't miss out on the fun.   

 

School Council - Tuesday 10th October 

Our next School Council Meeting will be held in person and online next Tuesday 10th October at 4:30pm.  

 

School Photos 

We will be having school photos taken in on 2nd November (same day as the dentist), including individual, 

sibling, Year 6 and whole school photos. Laura Fitzgerald has kindly offered to take them for us again, 

hopefully we won’t have a hailstorm this year! For a donation of $10 per child, we will provide you with a 

USB drive with digital copies of your family’s photos (online downloading of photos was a bit tricky last 

year).  

 

Sarah 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__bit.ly_smilesquadvic%26d%3DDwMGaQ%26c%3DeuGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM%26r%3D21BSoRbvKxBNalrpqUVAOa6FT3j0S1r43PmtCeuGH4A%26m%3D


Friday 8th September 
Harlow has been very focused on her 
learning and working independently.  
You are a star Harlow, keep it up!  

Friday 15th September 
Ryder did a wonderful job at  

his first school sleepover.   
Congratulations Ryder! 

Thursday 5th October 
Cadey has been making great connec-

tions in Maths and working hard.  
Keep up the great work Cadey!  



Important Dates: 
 

Wednesday 11th October 
Bike Education begins 
Thursday 12th October 

Marysville Excursion 
Thursday 2nd November 

Smile Squad 
School Photos 

Friday 10th November 
Marysville Remembrance Day Service  

Wednesday 15th November 
Bravehearts visit 

Monday 20 to Thursday 23rd November 
School Camp Years 1-6 

Monday 27th November to Friday 8th December 
Swimming Program 

Monday 18th December 
End of Year Family Celebrations 

Wednesday 20th December 
Final day of Term 4 

Foundation Transition Dates 
For 2024 Students 

 
Monday 13th November   9.00—11.15am 
 
Monday 20th November   9.00—11.15am 
 
Monday 27th November   9.00—11.15am 
 
Monday 4th December     9.00—12.30pm 
 
Tuesday 12th December  9.00—1.30pm 
        State-wide Transition Day 

Outside School Hours  Care Bookings 
 

A reminder that if you need to book care or change your book-
ing for any reason, please call the Buxton OSHC mobile:  

0460 854 985.  
 
Curriculum Day for Buxton Primary School 
Friday 6th October  
We will do some craft activities and go to Buxton Reserve Playground 
for Lunch followed by a movie in the afternoon.  
 

Last Day of School  
Wednesday 20th December 
Early dismissal with games, Christmas activities and maybe a Christmas 
movie if we’re all tired. 
 

Vacation Care 2024 
Please let us know as soon as possible what week you will be needing 
care. We can start Monday 8th January or Monday 15th January. 
Based on interest we will open either week but need to know by the be-
ginning of October so we can start planning the program.  

              Hayley 




